
Introduction 
What a fabulous turn out we had last week for our family bingo! It was 
great to see the hall jam-packed with families having fun whilst raising 
money for the school.  A huge thank you to the local businesses below who 
donated some fabulous prizes for the event. 
Next week, we have our Y6 SATs assessments taking place in school. On 
behalf of all of the staff, I would like to say an enormous well done to Y6 
over the past few weeks for their incredible efforts preparing for these 
tests. The children have all made phenomenal progress across the 
curriculum and will be going to secondary school in the summer with a 

very strong foundation to build upon. We would like to wish each and every one of them 
luck for next week and look forward to celebrating the end of the tests next Friday with a 
day of fun in the sun! 
Final reminder, please ensure your children come to school with a full water bottle (can be 
refilled throughout the day), a cap and wearing sun cream as the weather heats up and 
we enjoy this fabulous weather. 
 
Mrs Costello 

Headteacher 

FOSH Update 

 

 
 
Clubs – Summer 2 
Clubs are available to book on Arbor 
for after half term. We have a wide 
range of exciting clubs available. 
Please do book on whilst there are 
spaces! 
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Bags to School 

To raise money whilst helping the environment, 

the school council are taking part in a bags to 

school project.  The bags to school scheme asks 

every family to have a clear out over half term 

and bring a bin bag of old clothes to school for 

collection.  Our collection date is Thursday 4th July 

and we will accept bags from Monday 1st July.  

Not only does this save clothes from landfill but 

also, school receives 40p for every kilo. An 

average bin bag of clothes weighs 8kg so if every 

child brings a bag of old clothes, we could 

potentially raise over £700! 

 

BAG DROP – Monday 30th June – Thursday 4th July 

under the gazebo on the playground. 

 

Please click here to see what Bags to School 
accept. 
 
 

Happy Retirement Mrs Wakefield! 
Mrs Wakefield has retired after over 22 years service at Springwood Heath. Mrs Wakefield worked 

in the office and has helped many parents and children over the years. Mrs Wakefield is looking 
forward to spending some quality time with her daughters and grandchildren, one of which lives in 
New Zealand! Congratulations Mrs Wakefield and thank you for your dedicated service! 

 
 

 

 

     Attendance this week 

Reception 94.55% 

Year 1 92.78% 

Year 2 91.88% 

Year 3 91.76% 

Year 4 89.74% 

Year 5 92.35% 

Year 6 95.94% 

Whole school 92.75% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://bag2school.com/what-we-collect


Dates for the Diary 

Date Event 

Monday 13th – Thursday 

16th May 

Y6 SATS week 

Thursday 23rd May School closes for half term 

Friday 24th May INSET Day – School Closed 

Monday 3rd June School reopens Summer 2 

Monday 3rd June-Friday 7th 

June 

Y4 Multiplication Check 

Monday 3rd June Y3 Trip 

Chester Roman Experience 

Monday 11th June-Friday 

14th June 

Y1 Phonics Screening Check 

Wednesday 12th June Y3 Class Assembly 9am 

Y3 Parents Invited 

Monday 17th-Friday 21st 

June 

Art and Design Festival 

Thursday 20th-Friday 21st 

June 

Y6 London Residential Trip 

 

 

Thursday 20th June FOSH Adults only Bingo – details to follow 

Tuesday 25th – Sunday 30th 

June 

Springwood Pupils Art Exhibition –  

Calderstones Mansion House 

Wednesday 26th June Y4 Catalyst Museum Trip 

Thursday 27th June  Infants Sports Day 9.15am-11am 

(Playground) 

Thursday 27th June    Juniors Sports Day 1.15pm-2.45pm- Springwood Field 

 

Friday 28th June Class Photographs 

Monday 1st- Thursday 4th 

July 

Bags to School Collection – Please leave 

your bags under the gazebo in the 

playground 

Wednesday 3rd July Y6 Transition to Secondary School Day 

 

Thursday 4th July Y2 Trip – Eureka! Science Museum 

 

Wednesday 10th July Y5 + 6 Trip to Catalyst Museum 

Thursday 11th July FOSH Summer Disco Day – Party Clothes 

can be worn! 

Friday 12th July Whole School Music Day 

Monday 15th July – 

Wednesday 17th July 

Whole school transition afternoons 

 (more information to follow) 

Thursday 18th July Y6 Leavers Performance 9.15am 

Thursday 18th July Y6 Leavers Party 4.30-6.30pm 

Friday 19th July School finishes for the summer break 

1.30pm 

 


